
 

 

Attention Ameren 1439 Members:  

       

The Dental Optical Reimbursement Plan for 2025 will be:  

 

• 2024 Rollover DORP Funds  
o The maximum rollover amount was $1,332  
o Rollover funds are now reflected in co-worker's accounts  
o Funds were posted on 04/14/2025. 

• 2025 Remaining DORP Funding  
o Co-workers will receive an additional funding amount of 

$637. 
o Total funding for 2025 is $1,537. 
o Funds were posted as on 04/15/2025.  

 

As always any questions please contact: Business Manager Jeremy 

Pour, Business Representatives Mike Arnold or Eric Wilkinson. 

 


